NOTICE

Ref No: SUB/REG-HO 2312/12 Date: December 12, 2023

To: All Concerned

From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: Winter Vacation.

This is to notify that all classes of Stamford University Bangladesh will remain
closed from December 16 to December 31, 2023 for Winter Vacation. Classes
for spring 2024 semester will start from January 01, 2024.

Registrar’s office, Admission, Accounts, Information and IT will remain open and
operate with skeleton staff.

By the order of the authority.
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Muhamtmad Abdul Matin
Registrar




